
From: Peters, Hal
To: Peters, Hal <HalPeters@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/27/2013 4:39:14 PM
Subject: FW: Reference Info re: Tuesday, Oct 1

Attachments: Oct 1 One Pager_clean cm dm bk edits (2).pdf
Health Insurance Referral Sheet.pdf

FYI. Please see the attached two update documents.
 
Please distribute accordingly.
 
Hal
 
From: Jennifer Lynch [mailto:LYNCHJEN@scdhhs.gov] 

Sent: Friday, September 27, 2013 4:18 PM

To: Peters, Hal

Subject: FW: Reference Info re: Tuesday, Oct 1
 
FYI – this is what we are providing to staff.
 
Have a good weekend!
 
From: Kim Cox 

Sent: Friday, September 27, 2013 3:25 PM

To: Office of Communications; Stephen Largen; Bryan Kost; Jennifer Lynch; Brenda James; Jan Polatty; Tamara McDaniel; 
Joshelyn James

Cc: Cathy Cauthen; January Stewart; John Supra

Subject: Reference Info re: Tuesday, Oct 1
 
All,
Attached is information to reference in the event someone asks you a question about the changes coming on October 
1. The 211 call center is prepared to answer all Medicaid-related questions, so you can refer callers there when 
appropriate. The contact information for questions regarding the new Federal Health Insurance Marketplace is listed 
on both of these documents.
If you receive any calls, emails, social media messages, etc. that cannot be answered through one of these channels, 
please let me know as soon as possible.
 
Thanks,
Kim

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent 
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 


If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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